
Good afternoon, 
 
My name is Patie Taylor. I live in the community of Marion, Oregon, but my address is Turner, Oregon. I 
am the mother of a young adult who experiences disability and I am writing in support of Senate Bill 
1606 because no Oregonian with disabilities should be without needed support in the hospital.This is a 
"stay awake at night" concern for myself, my daughter, and my family since my daughter has medical 
trauma and has limited communication skills available if she needed to be hospitalized. 
 
 
Patie Taylor, President 
Willamette Valley Down Syndrome Association 
 


